
 

 
 
 
 
3 March 2020  

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
On Monday 9th March Atlas Communications is installing a new telephone system which might result 
in some disruption to normal service should you wish to contact the School.  
 
We have been promised that this should only be a minimal disruption during that day. 
 
Mr Montgomery 
Vice Principal 


